The attached document was submitted to the Washoe

County Board of Commissioners during the meeting

heldon_ ~Jolyq 2§ 26/7

by /7/\&/16&4} e ¢ 079'/ ckc:,
v/

for Agenda Item No. /&

and included here pursuant to NRS 241.020(7) as

amended by AB65 of the 2013 Legislative Session.



Smith, Catherine

From: Parent, Nancy

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 9:56 AM

To: Galassini, Janis L; Smith, Catherine

Subject: Fwd: Withdraw of Interest in Flood Control Committee Application

For Tuesday meeting

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Slaughter, John" <JSlaughter@washoecounty.us>

Date: July 21, 2017 at 8:32:06 AM PDT

To: Washoe County Commissioners <Commissioners@washoecounty.us>

Cc: "Parent, Nancy" <NParent@washoecounty.us>, "Lipparelli, Paul A."
<PLipparelli@da.washoecounty.us>, "Rodriguez, Jamie L" <JARodriguez@washoecounty.us>
Subject: FW: Withdraw of Interest in Flood Control Committee Application

Please do not reply all

This is relevant to Item 13 on the 7/27/2017 BCC Agenda: please note the email below from Shaun
Carey withdrawing his application for appointment by the BCC to the AB375 Truckee River Flood
Control Project Needs Committee.

Thank you.

John Slaughter
County Manager

From: Shaun Carey [mailto:careys@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 4:00 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jamie L <JARodriguez@washoecounty.us>

Cc: Slaughter, John <JSlaughter@washoecounty.us>; Hartung Vaughn <vaughn@vaughnhartung.com>;
Martini Geno <Mayormartini4@gmail.com>

Subject: Withdraw of Interest in Flood Control Committee Application

Jamie

I have determined that my participation in the AB375 Committee would be a conflict interest since I am
a Trustee for the Airport. Please accept this email as my request to withdraw my name from
consideration.

Thanks Shaun

P—-—_-
fgcc T3¢t D A3 =

[ — } g /
1 Shauwn Caret ~/MNGrs off5e<



From: "Retired Renocop@earthlink.net" <renocop@earthl...

To: Washoe Asst Mgr Schiller <K Schiller@washoecounty.us>, Washoe County Managers Office
Al Rogers <ARogers@washoecounty.us>

Cc: Washou BCC J Herman <JHerman@washoecounty.us>, Washoe BCC Jung
<KJung@washoecounty.us>, Washoe BCC Hartung <VHartung@washoecounty.us>

Subject: Fw: RE: Volunteer AB375 Flood Tax Committee

Date: Jul 20, 2017 12:25 PM

As per below, I would like to be considered for the listed committee? I would bring a needed
different point of view to the committee. I'm qualified, educated, "normal", professional.

I am willing to be open minded although the make up of the committee would no seem so. At
this point I have expressed concern over new taxes especially in view of the effects of WC1 (car
sales way down in Washoe) and the various new tax bills passed such as AB379.

Sincerely,

Jeff Church
775 544 7366

Brief Resume:

Runs: www.RenoTaxRevolt.com and www.RenoPubllicSafty.org
Retired Sergeant, Reno PD

Retired Lieutenant Colonel, USAFR

Bachelors Degree, Crim Justice

Associate Degree w Honors

Minor in Aerospace Studies,

Nevada POST Management Certificate

USAF Air Command and Staff College

From: "Bayer, Laura"

Sent: Jul 20, 2017 9:56 AM

To: "Retired Renocop@earthlink.net"

Subject: RE: Volunteer AB375 FloodTax Committee

Hello Mr. Church,

Fifteen of the 16 members of the Flood Control Project Needs Committee (FCPNC) are
appointed by the agency/entity being represented on the Committee (the 16th member is the
Truckee River Flood Management Authority’s (TRFMA) Chief Executive Officer, Jay Aldean,
who is a non-voting member). TRFMA does not have any input as to the procedure each entity
used to appoint their representative.

At this time, all appointments have been made except for the representatives for Washoe County
and Governor Sandoval. Washoe County does have the appointment item on their July 25th
agenda, so it may be too late to be considered, but you would have to contact the County
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Manager’s Office at 328-2001 to ask about that. I am not certain whom you would contact at
Governor Sandoval’s office regarding his open appointment.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions regarding the FCPNC or
TRFMA.

Thank you,
Laura Bayer

Laura Bayer, Administrative Assistant I

TRUCKEE RIVER FLOOD MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY
9635 Gateway Drive, Suite A

Reno, NV 89521 www.trfma.org

(775) 850-7477  lbayer@washoecounty.us

From: Retired Renocop@earthlink.net [mailto:renocop@earthlink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 6:42 PM

To: Bayer, Laura

Subject: Volunteer AB375 FloodTax Committee

Is there a procedure in place to be a member of the flood AB 375 Committee?

Jeff Church



